
DOWL
9085 Glacier Highway , Suite 102
Juneau, AK 99801

This planning document may be adopted in a subsequent environmental review process in accordance with 23 
USC 168 Integration of Planning and Environmental Review.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for 
this project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of 
Understanding dated November 3, 2017, and executed by FHWA and DOT&PF. 

The Alaska DOT&PF operates without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability regardless of 
the funding source, including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway 
Administration, and state funds. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file 
a complaint, go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.
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PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE #2
Monday, December 12, 2022 | 4:00-6:00 PM

Juneau Arts and Culture Center (JACC)
350 Whittier Street, Juneau, AK

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 

Marie Heidemann  |  DOT&PF Project Manager  |  (907) 465-4477
Irene Gallion  |  CBJ Liaison  |  (907) 586-0753
Nina Keller  |  DOWL Assistant Project Manager  |  (907) 562-2000

JDNorthCrossing@dowl.com

www.JDNorthCrossing.com

Scan the QR code with your 
smartphone to access the 

website



North Crossing PEL Study

JU
NE

AU       DOUGLAS
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE #2
Monday, December 12, 2022 | 4:00-6:00 PM

Juneau Arts and Culture Center (JACC)
350 Whittier Street, Juneau, AK

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public 
Facilities (DOT&PF) and City and Borough of Juneau (CBJ) 
invite you to the second Public Open House for the Juneau 
Douglas North Crossing Planning and Environmental 
Linkages (PEL) Study.

Join us to:
 

Learn more about the PEL study and progress to date 

Provide feedback on the preliminary crossing locations 
and initial screening criteria

Share your thoughts and concerns with the project team 

Open House meeting materials will be available on the 
website by December 9, 2022. Comments on the preliminary 
crossing locations and initial screening criteria are requested 
by January 20, 2023. 

 

For more information about the project, visit: www.JDNorthCrossing.com

State Project No. SFHWY00299
Federal Project No. 0003259


